
BIRTHDAYS: 12 Dec; Ken Matthews.  
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
13 Dec; Jenny and Robin Cantrill. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Tonight: CHRISTMAS DINNER 
New Members’ Induction 

6:30 for 7:00pm 
 

Future Programs:  
 

Next week: John Hozack, ESTATE MANAGEMENT 
Fellowship: Murry Conran and Clive Cross 
 

25 Dec; NO Meeting 
 

JANUARY IS ROTARY’S VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH 
 

1 Jan: NO Meeting 
 

8 Jan; NO Meeting 
 

15 Jan; Dinner at the Gregorys 
 

22 Jan; BREAKFAST MEETING, 7 for   
7:30am, at the Beachside Golf Club 

 

29 Jan: TBA 
 

February is Rotary’s Peace and Conflict 
Prevention/Resolution Month 
 

5 Feb: TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report 4 December 2018 
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members to the AGM.  

International Toast by Steve Hladio to 
England for defeating New Zealand at the Rugby 
Union.  

PP Phil Brown presented Rhondda Purtell 
with a Certificate of Appreciation for being the 
Vocational Service Director 2017-18.  

President Craig thanked members for their 
assistance on Sunday 2 Dec at the Festival of 
Disabilities.  

Unfortunately, the weather and the small 
attendance resulted in a lack of profit for our Club, 
but Rotary is all about Fellowship and 
Community Service, raising funds is a bonus. 

Representatives from our Club will be attending 
Ulladulla Public, Ulladulla High and Milton Public Schools’ presentation days.  

President Craig informed members of painting the outside of Yurana House, more details to follow.  
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 DECEMBER IS ROTARY’S DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
8 Dec 

to 
23 Dec 

Sat Start Christmas Trees Sale 

11 Dec Tues Dream Cricket 
Milton Public School 

13 Dec Thur Jumping Castle 
At Rotary Park 

25 Dec Tues No Meeting 
1 Jan Tues No Meeting 

1 Jan Subs Due 
8 Jan Tues No Meeting 

15 Jan Tues Dinner at the Gregorys 
22 Jan Tues Breakfast Meeting 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


AGM; minutes of 2017 were accepted. 
At the AGM, run by PP John Hozack, the new Board was announced: 

President Elect:  Steve Hladio 
Past President:  Craig Saunders 
President Nominee:  Leonie Smith 
Vice President:  John Payne 
Treasurer:   Ross Wade 
 Assistant Treasurer:  Ed Zonneveldt 
Secretary:   Bernard Jones 
 Assistant Secretary:  Ali Tyquin 
Community Service Director: Yvonne Young 
Youth Service Director:  Andrea Tucker 
Vocational Service Director:  Leonie Smith 
International Director:  Ian Tibbles 
Club Service Director:  Issa Shalhoub 
Special Project Director:  Emile Jansen  
Public Officer:   Wayne Fry 

 

 

 
Congratulations to all members of the incoming board for 2019-20. 
Burcher Services Proprietary to be retained as auditors, bank account signatures to be changed after 
changeover.  

Treasurer Ross Wade tabled the Auditors’ report. Auditors’ report was emailed to members earlier.  

Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

End of Report. 
 

 Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


